
September 20, 2021 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard Frankfort, KY 40602 

KY Public Service Commission 

Re: Rhudes Creek Solar Poject, Case# 2021-00127 

To Whom it may concern; 

RECEIVED 

SEP 2 2 2021 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

This letter is to request a local meeting to be held in Hardin County concerning case# 2021-00127. 

Because this first solar project has the potential to usher in multitudes of solar projects into the Cecilia 

area, we believe that the residents of Cecilia should be given the opportunity to participate in a local 

meeting/hearing. Due to our current pandemic, we would ask that you take every precaution to 

accommodate this meeting accordingly. 

Cecilia is my hometown and we returned here 25 years ago to live on the family farm. We are 

concerned for the onslaught of solar companies that are attempting to move into our area. They seek to 

occupy and consume our prime farmland with long-term (25-30 years) contracts. 

We attended the Planning and Development hearing and believe that the Conditional Use Permit was 

denied based on our County's Comprehensive Plan. It is our belief that this decision should come from 

local government. 

We would like to see our County's Comprehensive Plan upheld and, strengthened with a thorough 

ordinance that will protect the future of Hardin County from a Solar Industrial Takeover. 

Sincerely, 11ual1N>~ 
ii1t.nTaul 

3136 Hardinsburg Road 

Cecilia, KY 42724 


